Wishing you All a Very Merry Christmas and the
Happiest of New Years ! Stay safe and see you back
in school on Monday 9th January 2023




Christmas Carol
Service 2022. Well

done everyone and

thank you for all
the support from

Parents and carers




How cute and clever are our

Nursery, Reception and Y1

children! Practising for
their 2022 Nativity Play......

The costumes are fabulous !
You all look fantastic, well

done everyone !!




